
CTHH Secretary’s report 

Since our last AGM the CTHH trustees have continued to meet about every 6 weeks 

either on Zoom or in person.  I see the role of secretary as facilitating these meetings 

as well as sharing information with church leaders, representatives and individuals. 

Our role in planning and developing opportunities for individuals and churches to 

share in activities and events is an important way to encourage one another. 

Finding ways to share information effectively is a challenge and making sure it is 

made available without overloading people with too much detail is almost 

impossible! Thank you to those of you who share the emails I send with others in 

your congregations.  Information is also regularly updated on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/Churches-Together-in-Hemel-Hempstead-

118351281654975/ and on our website https://hemelchurches.org.uk/ 

I welcome feedback from those who receive or would like to receive updates from 

CTHH and look forward to sharing in more “in person” events in the coming year. 

Heather Lewis  secretary@cthh.org.uk 
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